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26th March 2025
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Re: Physiotherapy Provision at Meadow High School

I am writing to inform you that Sonali, our Physiotherapist, will be leaving Meadow High School after Easter. She will be returning for two additional days on the 28th and 29th of April to support students before her departure. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Sonali for the invaluable contribution she has made to the school community and wish her well in her future endeavours.
Following Sonali’s departure, there will be no replacement Physiotherapist at Meadow High School. CNWL will continue to provide Physiotherapy support for students via the Child Development Centre (CDC) or other relevant teams, depending on the student’s local authority.

From May 2025 onwards, no therapy led physiotherapy programmes will take place on-site. However, class based staff led programmes may continue, if this is a mandatory requirement in the students EHC plan. Annual Physiotherapy assessments will still be conducted at the school by a Physiotherapist from CDC or another relevant team, depending on the borough that the student resides in. 
Any ongoing Physiotherapy advice will come directly from these external teams, and guidance on support will be provided via parents/carers as necessary.
The therapy team at Meadow will continue to signpost Meadow staff and families to relevant external professionals as needed. However, we will not be able to provide any advice or physical intervention regarding Physiotherapy programmes on-site from May 2025 onwards.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Gillian Sapiano

Clinical Therapy Lead

Article 23:- 'A child with a disability has the right to live a full and decent life with dignity and independence, and to play an active part in the community.'
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Meadow High School


                               	Royal Lane, Hillingdon, Middlesex UB8 3QU 





Telephone: (01895) 443310   


Email: meadow@meadowhighschool.org


Website:  www.meadowhighschool.org


                                     


      Headteacher:  Mrs Jenny Rigby


Deputy Headteacher (Royal Lane):  Miss Michelle Taylor


Deputy Headteacher (Northwood Road):  Miss Amy Willis
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